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Book drop-off and collection 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

As you may be aware, it has been announced that schools will not be returning until 8th March at the 

earliest. Whilst we know many of you are accessing reading materials for your children online, we 

wanted to ensure your child had access to their school reading books once again. 

 

On Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays between 1pm and 2pm, you will be able to drop off and collect 

reading books for your child from the school grounds. We will have a box of books from each reading 

level as well as a box of free readers and challenge texts available. These boxes can be found in the 

school carpark by the minibus -  in front of the Reception garden area. We ask that you enter and exit 

the school grounds through the main drive in gate; the walk-in gate will be left open for you during 

these times. Please place any books you are returning in the drop in box; these will then be 

quarantined. Of course we ask that you all wear a face covering and keep at least 2 metres distance 

from each other. In the event of bad weather, we will place the books inside the minibus and leave the 

back doors open. 

 

The book collection service will start from Monday 1st February.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Cheshire 

(Deputy Head) 

 


